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Notice of Document Availability for Public Comment  
 
 

Jay Peak Resort:  2018 Water Quality Remediation Plan 
Amendment-Construction and Operational Phase Sediment 

Offset Calculations 
  
The Watershed Management Division is making available for public comment Jay Peak Resort’s 
2018 Water Quality Remediation Plan Amendment - Construction and Operational Phase Sediment 

Offset Calculations.  A Water Quality Remediation Plan (WQRP) has been developed to address 
water quality impairments to streams near Jay Peak Resort.  The WQRP sets forth actions to be 
taken to improve water quality as well as a monitoring plan to track improvements.  The goal 
of the WQRP is to return the impaired streams to compliance with the Vermont Water Quality 
Standards.  This amendment describes the sediment offset accounting that allows for new 
proposed development to occur. 
 
In accordance with the Division’s Procedure for Water Quality Remediation Plans, a comment 
period has been established to receive written comment on the above amendment.  After the 
close of the comment period, the Division will consider all public comments and will prepare 
and post a written response to comments.  The deadline for comment submittal is March 2, 
2018.   
 
A public meeting may be requested by any member of the public during the comment period.   
 
 
Written comments or requests can be addressed to: 
 

VTDEC Watershed Management Division 
ATTN: Tim Clear 
One National Life Dr., Main 2 
Montpelier, VT 05620 

 
or as an email/attachment sent to Tim Clear (tim.clear@vermont.gov). 
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